

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

SHEILA Y. OLIVER

Lt. Governor

PO BOX 358 TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358 www.nj.gov/health

SHEREEF M. ELNAHAL, MD, MBA
Acting Commissioner

February 15, 2018

Mr. Robert Angel, Executive Director Bentley Assisted Living Program 7999 Route 130 South Pennsauken, NJ 08110

VIA FACSIMILE (856) 488-9523
VIA email: interim@ivystoneseniorlving.com

RE: Lifting of Curtailment of Admissions Facility ID # NJ04A005

Dear Mr. Angel,

As you were advised yesterday by John A. Calabria and Lisa King, the Department has lifted the curtailment of admissions that was ordered by the Department on September 1, 2017.

The curtailment was lifted effective as of February 14, 2018. This action was taken based on a recommendation from Health Facilities Survey and Field Operations and is based on the continued engagement of an RN Consultant for twenty (20) hours per week as well as an Administrator Consultant for twenty (20) hours per week.

Please call (609) 984-8128 if you have any questions regarding the lifting of the curtailment.

Sincerely,

Gene Rosenblum, Director

Program Compliance and Health Care

Financing

Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing

New Jersey Department of Health

GR:lk February 15, 2018 Control # AX17030